
Welcome

U.S. Coast Guard 
Virtual Public Scoping Space

This virtual public meeting space has been
established to help inform the public about the
Coast Guard’s intent to prepare a Programmatic
Environmental Impact Statement (PEIS) for the
proposed modernization of Coast Guard Base
Seattle in Seattle, Washington.

This space is also provided to assist the public in
understanding the Coast Guard’s proposed
modernization project, and in providing input on
scope if the PEIS.

The Coast Guard is soliciting input from all
interested parties to help define the scope of the
PEIS, including potential data sources, issues that
should be addressed, potential environmental
impacts, and reasonable alternatives.

Thank you for your interest.
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